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Chipmunk solar will be a positive addition to Pickaway County.
I believe this project will stimulate our local business by
creating good paying jobs for members of our community. If
we say no to Chipmunk Solar we will send a message to the
business community our county is closed for business. We
should not say no to new economic opportunities. Again, I
support Chipmunk Solar. 21-0960-EL-BGN Chipmunk Solar
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